VENDOR POLICY AT CLUB MEETINGS 2019

· There will be a bulletin board made available for vendors, to place advertisement of their bee related business. There will also be a table to place vendor catalogues and flyers. The vendors do not have to be club members.   No flyers are to be distributed on cars or in the parking lot.  Flyers are not to be placed on the tables or chairs of the members.  

· Vendor announcements will be part of the meeting.  There will be a signup sheet allowing five vendors (FCFS).  The vendors will be members only.  Sign up will take place with 1stVP before the start of the meeting.  

· Delivery of bee related products will be done outside in the barn (if available).  

· No live bees will be allowed in the meeting area. 
 
· Board members can be vendors.  

· All board members will be able to enforce policy at monthly meetings.  

· Vendors are to conduct business before the meeting and at break time.  They should not be a disruption to the club meeting. 
 
· The club does not indorse any product of any vendor.
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